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February 18, 2014 

Dear Valued Customer,

Product Discontinuation Notification

Thank you very much for your continuous support of TOREX SEMICONDUCTOR LTD. 

By a remarkable decrease in recent demand, continuation of the production became difficult. 
Taking the market demand into consideration, we at TOREX have come to the conclusion 
that we need to stop our production of long seller products. 
As a result, we will discontinue the following products: 

1. Target products : XC62RP series / All PKGs 
XC612D/N/E  series / All PKGs 

   XC62G   series / All PKGs 
   XC221A series / All PKGs 
   XC31BP series / All PKGs 

2. Last Time Buy Date: Purchase orders to be placed by July 31st, 2014. 

3. Last Shipment Date : January 30th, 2015 

If you have any questions regarding the discontinuation of our product, please do not hesitate 
to contact to our account managers. 

Your cooperation and understanding on this issue is highly appreciated. 
We’d like to take this opportunity to thank you for your business. 

Yours sincerely, 
Koji Shibamiya 
Managing Director, 
General Manager Business Headquarters 
Torex Semiconductor Ltd. 


